
Transport Access Program
Goulburn Station Upgrade
Have your say

August 2020

The proposed Goulburn Station Upgrade, subject to change during detailed design

The NSW Government is improving accessibility at Goulburn Station
This project is being delivered as part of the Transport Access Program, a Transport for NSW initiative which will provide  
a station precinct that is accessible to people with a disability, limited mobility, parents/carers with prams and customers 
with luggage.

Key features include:
• ac cessibility upgrades to the paths at the

station entrance

• a new accessible kiss and ride bay

• new kerb ramps to the existing bus and taxi zone

• r elocated accessible parking spaces to connect
to the accessible paths

• upgr ades to the waiting room and ticket counter
on Platform 1

• ne w Boarding Assistance Zone and accessible
help points on Platform 1

• two new accessible toilets

• improved lighting and wayfinding.

Have your say
The community is invited to comment on plans for an 
accessibility upgrade at Goulburn Station. Your feedback 
will help Transport for NSW understand what is important  
to customers and the community.

Comments can be provided by: 

• emailing projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

• completing the feedback form at
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/goulburn

• writing to Transport Access Program –
Goulburn Station Upgrade
Transport for NSW
Locked Bag 6501, St Leonards NSW 2065

Please provide your feedback by 5pm Monday  
7 September 2020.

For more information call 1800 684 490
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/goulburn
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